
May: 

Bob S. 
Vivian W. 
Wilma P. 
Shirley H. 
Larry B. 

June: 
Janet M. 

 

Lebensraum 

 

118 Ingalls St. Grand Island, Ne 68803 

 
 

Let Spring Begin 
Hello Friends & Family, we hope 

the year has started out great for 
you all! It has definitely been 

great for us! We can’t wait to start 

 

 
Get to Know our 

Staff 
Deb Halm-Owner 

 

great for us! We can’t wait to start 
our garden back up which will be 
right around the corner. That is 

always a fun time for us to go shop 
for vegetables and beautiful 

flowers! Now that the weather is 
starting to get nice we are looking 

forward to our daily walks 
 

Megan Corona– Owner 

Lasha Hudson- 

Manager 

Giann Callahan– 

Activity Director 

forward to our daily walks 
outside, and enjoying the Spring 
& Summer weather. We are also 
planning on going out to watch 

the horse races out at Fonner 
Park! We hope you all have a 

wonderful Spring & Beginning of 
Summer! 

 
Summer! 
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Craft Club 
 

 

Paws and Purrs 
 
It doesn’t get any cuter 
than March 23, when it 
is both Cuddly Kitten Day and National Puppy 
Day. The debate between cat people and dog 
people rages on. At the Westminster Dog 
Show, dog authorities argue that they are 
outgoing while cat people are more aloof. Cat 
owners over at the Black Diamond Cat Show 
say they are more intelligent and independent 

   
 

say they are more intelligent and independent 
than their dog-owning counterparts. According 
to researchers, dog people are more 
extroverted, agreeable, and conscientious.  
Cat lovers are a bit less traditional and more 
artistic. Both parties, however, love to cuddle. 
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